
 

TOXIC TREATS 
U.S. health 

officials 

have 

detected 

dangerous 

levels of 
lead in 

various 

brands of 

candy—most 

of them 

made in 

Mexico. Records show 

that one in four 

candy and 

wrapper 

samples have 

come up high in 
lead since 1993.  

Unfortunately, 

much of this 

information 

about tainted 

candy has been 

kept from 

parents and 

public health 

workers. 

 


